
     

 

09-16-19 

To: Chief Jessie Brooks 

From: Deputy Chief Chris Kendrick 

RE: Retirement of Canine Mojo 

 

Chief Brooks, the time has come to retire Canine Mojo, and to obtain a replacement for him. 

Mojo is nearing the end of his working ability as canine. Mojo is 10 years old and most dual- 

purpose canines are retired between the age of 7 and 9. He has served the Crossville Police 

Department very well and has been a pillar of our program. 

 

I recommend he be retired in October 2019, and that Lieutenant Dustin Lester be able to 

keep his partner Mojo, as his personal pet after retirement.  

Sincerely, 

 
Deputy Chief. Chris Kendrick #5502 K-9 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

Request: 

__X__ APPROVED 

_____ DENIED   

(Reason:_______________________________________________________) 

 

__________________________ 

Chief Jessie Brooks 


